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More questions for the AEC 
 

The Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters will hold a public hearing in Canberra on 
Monday, 28 November 2016, to take further evidence from the Australian Electoral Commission 
about the 2016 Federal Election. 

Committee Chair, Senator Linda Reynolds, said the Committee was impressed with the evidence it 
had received from all over Australia during the past few weeks. 

“Having received so much useful evidence and feedback from the Australian public, it’s time to 
further discuss that evidence with the AEC and explore how best to improve the electoral system 
through this inquiry”, Senator Reynolds said. 

Public hearing details  
Canberra 
Time: 8.30am – 10.00am (click to listen live) 
Date: Monday, 28 November 2016 
Location: Committee Room 1R2, Parliament House, Canberra 
 
Time Witnesses 
8.30 am Australian Electoral Commission 
10.00 am Close 
 
 
Media enquiries: 
Media Contact: Amy Blom (08) 9368 6633, 0431 685 372 or amy.blom@aph.gov.au.  
 
For background:  
JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE ON ELECTORAL MATTERS: (02) 6277 2374 and em@aph.gov.au.  
More detailed programs for the hearings, including witnesses, are available from the Committee 
website Track this inquiry 
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